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RFP Number: FIN-0206TC - Addendum No. 3 
Statewide Copier Paper 

Second Set of Questions and Answers 
 
The following question was submitted to the AOC.  The questionand the AOC’s response is set 
forth below. 
 
QUESTION: Can you please help with ideas on DVBE vendors? Due to the fact that this is a 
single commodity I don’t see any options of paper that is manufactured by DVBE suppliers. I 
have a few contacts that we can work through however I would like to use a DVBE vendor that 
the AOC is comfortable with. Do you have any DVBE suppliers that you have worked with in 
the past and would like to look into pairing up on this RFP? 
 
ANSWER: The AOC does not recommend any specific disabled veteran business enterprises 
(DVBEs). For further information regarding DVBE resources, please contact the Office of Small 
Business and DVBE Certification, at 916-375-4940 or access DVBE information on the 
Executive Branch’s Internet web site at http://www.pd.dgs.ca.gov/smbus/default.htm.  As stated 
in the RFP, a vendor's proposals should demonstrate a "good faith effort" to identify DVBEs 
 


